The Evaluation Committee met on Tuesday, Sept. 2, 2008 from 1:00 – 2:30 p.m.
Present were Karen Martin, Wendy Charlebois, Lynne Owens, Laurie Walsh, Sharon Sutherland, Lijuan Zhai, Lynette Macfarlan, Linda Uhlenkott.
Danny Gonzales and Lisa Webb were absent. 

The committee reviewed its meeting with VPAA McFarlane and the discussion of the process by which students ratings were used in the calculation of the yearly evaluation of faculty. The committee is moving forward to finish the new evaluation process so that all processes become clearer. The committee noted that some faculty still seem to be confused by the Faculty Information Form. More explanation will be provided about that as we come closer to completing the student ratings in the fall.
The committee reviewed its work with Steps 5 and 6 and clarified who would be working on developing forms for Step 7. 

Lynette said that nursing and CTE have decided to include field work in the delivery role. Education wishes to have it as a separate category; they have been asked to draft a form and have it to the committee by Sept. 30.

The committee noted that any evaluation forms must be simple; the forms should use comparable language. Linda and Laurie volunteered to look at all forms when they are complete to make sure that forms are similar in layout, font, and language.

Forms are to be completed for the Sept. 30 meeting. 

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Uhlenkott, co-chair

